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August 30, 2023 

Dear Members; 

Re: CUPE BC Hardship Fund 

In response to the extreme wildfires occurring in BC and the huge amount of loss experienced in our 
communities, CUPE BC has made available a Hardship Fund to assist members who have lost all or part of 
their homes due to the fires.  

If you’ve experienced hardship due to the wildfires, APBC can submit a request for relief funds on your 
behalf. 

To apply for the CUPE BC Hardship Fund, please forward the following information to the union office at 
info@apbc.ca  

• Full name
• Home Address ( and current mailing address, if different from your home address)
• Reason for this hardship application

On behalf of the Provincial Executive Committee, 

Troy Clifford 
President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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